From: linci green [

Sent: 16 April 2020 15:02
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 2020/1678T

Dear Sirs,
Re Application for pruning @ 7 Abadare Gardens NW6 3AJ

I am unable to comment directly form the Planning notices page - I think,
because date on the application are wrong..

The information says: Application received 16th /04/20, Registered 15/04/ 20
and comments till 14/04/20 I

I am making the comment on behalf of the South Hampstead Resident's
Group - CRASH

No objection to the works being carried out, however works should be delayed

until end October in order to comply with The Wildlife and Countryside Act and
to protect nesting birds and other fauna.

Many thanks,

Lindi Green



